


We've missed you! 

Public Masses have resumed at our parish 
and we hope that the steps we're taking to 
protect your health and safety will give you 
the confidence to return.

• Everyone who is medically able is 
asked to wear a mask.

• Please follow usher's directions and sit 
in designated pews for social 
distancing.

• Please follow posted procedures for 
Communion.

• Please enter/exit the church quickly 
and do not linger on church property.

Please don't put yourself or others at risk. 
Do not come to Mass if you have a fever or 
other symptoms of illness. Seniors and 
those with medical conditions are 
encouraged to watch our live-streamed 
Mass or a televised Mass.
We are a community of faith! Let's safely 
return to Mass and continue to pray for 
God's healing grace for our world!
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